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Subj: Re: Approval of H-1B Status

Date: 8/12/2016 2:32:57 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: lenny Amimgieisaor

To: PaulTShane@aol.com )
CC: favucims ] Ty ol (P

Dear Paul,

On behalf of everyone here at the i team and family, | want to thank you for everything you have done for us. | wish
you and your family a wonderful weekend.

PS Keep cool like the rest of us. :) FYI today is the second day in a row | received a call from the Lexington Police asking
me to go to the cooling station. LOL

Best regards;
Jenny

On Fri, Aug 12, 2016 at 2:00 PM, <PaulTShane@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Fayyaz and others:

Congratulations! The immigration website is showing that this H-1B transfer has been approved. | anticipate it will take
several days to receive the approval notice. The original approval notice will be sent to the company. | will receive a copy.

This is a nice way to start the weekend.

Case Was Approved

On August 12, 2016, we approved your Form [-129, Petition for a Nonimmigrant Worker, Receipt Number
EA] GG Ve will mail your approval notice. Please follow the instructions in the notice. If you move, go to
www. uscis.gov/addresschange to give us your new mailing address.

Regards,
Paul

Paul T. Shane

Immigration Attorney
Independent Law Offices

Suite 350, 3rd floor

One Gateway Center
Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697

E-mail: paulishane@aol.com
Website: www.paulshane.com

Friday, August 12,2016 AOL: PaulTShane



